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  Clinical Case Studies for the Family Nurse
Practitioner Leslie Neal-Boylan,2011-11-28
Clinical Case Studies for the Family Nurse
Practitioner is a key resource for advanced
practice nurses and graduate students seeking to
test their skills in assessing, diagnosing, and
managing cases in family and primary care.
Composed of more than 70 cases ranging from common
to unique, the book compiles years of experience
from experts in the field. It is organized
chronologically, presenting cases from neonatal to
geriatric care in a standard approach built on the
SOAP format. This includes differential diagnosis
and a series of critical thinking questions ideal
for self-assessment or classroom use.
  Report of the Presidential Commission on the
Space Shuttle Challenger Accident DIANE Publishing
Company,Southgate Publishers,1995-07
  Oxford Textbook of Palliative Medicine Nathan I.
Cherny,Marie Fallon,Stein Kaasa,Russell K.
Portenoy,David Currow,2015 Emphasising the multi-
disciplinary nature of palliative care the fourth
edition of this text also looks at the individual
professional roles that contribute to the best-
quality palliative care.
  From the Mind to the Feet Lawrence A.
Kuznar,Sarah Canna,Air University Press,2011-02
The 12 essays in this volume examine the concept
of intent in defense, security, and foreign-policy
contexts. They provide operational and academic
perspectives on measuring the intent of
adversaries, including nation-states and nonstate
actors, and understanding the relationship of
intent to behavior. The essays apply the insights
and methods of multiple disciplines-anthropology,
psychology, political science, neuroscience, and
others-to the study of intent, for which there is
currently no coherent body of research. As Lt Gen
Robert Elder, USAF, retired, notes, we are good at
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estimating an adversary's capabilities but not as
good at estimating his intent. To influence an
adversary's behavior, we must understand the
perception-to-intent-to-action dynamic that
underlies his behavior. This collection of essays,
which emerged from a Department of Defense
Strategic Multilayer Assessment, provides
perspectives for doing so. The authors represent
multiple agencies and fields of study; some are
academics, and some are military subject-matter
experts. Their expertise includes decision and
behavioral analysis, social psychology, warfare
and military strategy, political behavior,
applications of neuroscience to behavioral
studies, foreign policy, and antiterrorism.
  Fabless Daniel Nenni,Paul Michael McLellan,2014
The purpose of this book is to illustrate the
magnificence of the fabless semiconductor
ecosystem, and to give credit where credit is due.
We trace the history of the semiconductor industry
from both a technical and business perspective. We
argue that the development of the fabless business
model was a key enabler of the growth in
semiconductors since the mid-1980s. Because
business models, as much as the technology, are
what keep us thrilled with new gadgets year after
year, we focus on the evolution of the electronics
business. We also invited key players in the
industry to contribute chapters. These In Their
Own Words chapters allow the heavyweights of the
industry to tell their corporate history for
themselves, focusing on the industry developments
(both in technology and business models) that made
them successful, and how they in turn drive the
further evolution of the semiconductor industry.
  History of Operations Research in the United
States Army Charles R. Shrader,2006 'History of
Operations Research in the United States Army,' a
comprehensive 3-volume set with each volume
covering a different time span, offers insights
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into the natural tension between military leaders
and civilian scientists, the establishment and
growth of Army Operations Research (OR)
organizations, the use of OR techniques, and the
many contributions that OR managers and analysts
have made to the growth and improvement of the
Army since 1942.
  The United Nations world water development
report 2020 UNESCO World Water Assessment
Programme,2020-03-23 The 2020 edition of the WWDR,
titled 'Water and Climate Change' illustrates the
critical linkages between water and climate change
in the context of the broader sustainable
development agenda. Supported by examples from
across the world, it describes both the challenges
and opportunities created by climate change, and
provides potential responses - in terms of
adaptation, mitigation and improved resilience -
that can be undertaken by enhancing water
resources management, attenuating water-related
risks, and improving access to water supply and
sanitation services for all in a sustainable
manner. It addresses the interrelations between
water, people, environment and economics in a
changing climate, demonstrating how climate change
can be a positive catalyst for improved water
management, governance and financing to achieve a
sustainable and prosperous world for all. The
report provides a fact-based, water-focused
contribution to the knowledge base on climate
change. It is complementary to existing scientific
assessments and designed to support international
political frameworks, with the goals of helping
the water community tackle the challenges of
climate change, and informing the climate change
community about the opportunities that improved
water management offers in terms of adaptation and
mitigation.
  Emerging Cognitive Neuroscience and Related
Technologies National Research Council,Division on
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Behavioral and Social Sciences and Education,Board
on Behavioral, Cognitive, and Sensory
Sciences,Division on Engineering and Physical
Sciences,Standing Committee for Technology
Insight--Gauge, Evaluate, and Review,Committee on
Military and Intelligence Methodology for Emergent
Neurophysiological and Cognitive/Neural Science
Research in the Next Two Decades,2008-12-06
Emerging Cognitive Neuroscience and Related
Technologies, from the National Research Council,
identifies and explores several specific research
areas that have implications for U.S. national
security, and should therefore be monitored
consistently by the intelligence community. These
areas include: neurophysiological advances in
detecting and measuring indicators of
psychological states and intentions of individuals
the development of drugs or technologies that can
alter human physical or cognitive abilities
advances in real-time brain imaging breakthroughs
in high-performance computing and neuronal
modeling that could allow researchers to develop
systems which mimic functions of the human brain,
particularly the ability to organize disparate
forms of data. As these fields continue to grow,
it will be imperative that the intelligence
community be able to identify scientific advances
relevant to national security when they occur. To
do so will require adequate funding, intelligence
analysts with advanced training in science and
technology, and increased collaboration with the
scientific community, particularly academia. A key
tool for the intelligence community, this book
will also be a useful resource for the health
industry, the military, and others with a vested
interest in technologies such as brain imaging and
cognitive or physical enhancers.
  Practice Guideline for the Treatment of Patients
with Eating Disorders American Psychiatric
Association,2000 The care of patients with eating
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disorders involves a comprehensive array of
approaches. These guidelines contain the clinical
factors that need to be considered when treating a
patient with anorexia nervosa or bulimia nervosa.
  Springer Handbook of Automation Shimon Y.
Nof,2023-06-16 This handbook incorporates new
developments in automation. It also presents a
widespread and well-structured conglomeration of
new emerging application areas, such as medical
systems and health, transportation, security and
maintenance, service, construction and retail as
well as production or logistics. The handbook is
not only an ideal resource for automation experts
but also for people new to this expanding field.
  Performance Measures to Improve Transportation
Systems and Agency Operations National Research
Council (U.S.). Transportation Research Board,2001
The objective of the Conference on Performance
Measures to Improve Transportation Systems and
Agency Operations was to bring together a group of
government, academic, and business leaders who
have experience in performance measures for
transportation systems as well as performance-
based planning and programming to address the
following: Organizational approaches to
implementing and using performance measures in
transportation systems, including the connection
between performance measures and decision making;
Implementation experience regarding the state of
the practice as well as lessons and guidelines for
moving forward; Customer perspectives of
transportation system performance; Application of
multimodal measures in the planning process and
the assessment of system performance; and
Technical issues involving data, number and type
of measures, and trade-off analysis. Agency
operations were addressed in the context of how
operations affect performance measurement programs
or how these programs can affect operations and
decision making.
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  American Psychiatric Association Practice
Guidelines American Psychiatric Association,1996
The aim of the American Psychiatric Association
Practice Guideline series is to improve patient
care. Guidelines provide a comprehensive synthesis
of all available information relevant to the
clinical topic. Practice guidelines can be
vehicles for educating psychiatrists, other
medical and mental health professionals, and the
general public about appropriate and inappropriate
treatments. The series also will identify those
areas in which critical information is lacking and
in which research could be expected to improve
clinical decisions. The Practice Guidelines are
also designed to help those charged with
overseeing the utilization and reimbursement of
psychiatric services to develop more
scientifically based and clinically sensitive
criteria.
  Methods in Protein Sequence Analysis
Jörnvall,Höög,2013-11-21 Methods in protein
sequence analysis constitute important fields in
rapid progress. We have experienced a continuous
increase in analytical sensitivity coupled with
decreases in time necessary for purification and
analysis. Several generations of sequencers,
liquid/solid/gas-phase, have passed by and
returned in other shapes during just over two
decades. Similarly, the introduction of HPLC
permitted an enormous leap forward in this as in
other fields of biochemistry, and we now start to
see new major advances in purification/analysis
through capillary electrophoresis. Furthermore,
progress in the field of mass spectrometry has
matched that in chemical analysis and we witness
continuous development, now emphasizing ion spray
and other mass spectrometric approaches. In short,
protein analysis has progressed in line with other
developments in modern science and constitutes an
indispensable, integral part of present-day
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molecular biology. Even the available molecular
tools, in the form of proteases with different
specificities, have increased in number, although
we still have far to go to reach an array of
restriction proteases like the sets of nucleases
available to the molecular geneticist. Of course,
conferences have been devoted to protein sequence
analysis, in particular the MPSA (Methods in
Protein Sequence Analysis) series, of which the
8th conference took place in Kiruna, Sweden, July
1-6 1990. Again, we witnessed much progress, saw
new instruments, and experienced further
interpretational insights into protein mechanisms
and functions.
  Soft Computing for Problem Solving Kedar Nath
Das,Jagdish Chand Bansal,Kusum Deep,Atulya K.
Nagar,Ponnambalam Pathipooranam,Rani Chinnappa
Naidu,2019-11-27 This two-volume book presents the
outcomes of the 8th International Conference on
Soft Computing for Problem Solving, SocProS 2018.
This conference was a joint technical
collaboration between the Soft Computing Research
Society, Liverpool Hope University (UK), and
Vellore Institute of Technology (India), and
brought together researchers, engineers and
practitioners to discuss thought-provoking
developments and challenges in order to select
potential future directions. The book highlights
the latest advances and innovations in the
interdisciplinary areas of soft computing,
including original research papers on algorithms
(artificial immune systems, artificial neural
networks, genetic algorithms, genetic programming,
and particle swarm optimization) and applications
(control systems, data mining and clustering,
finance, weather forecasting, game theory,
business and forecasting applications). It offers
a valuable resource for both young and experienced
researchers dealing with complex and intricate
real-world problems that are difficult to solve
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using traditional methods.
  Cognitive Psychology and Its Implications John
Robert Anderson,1990-01-01 An updated, systematic
introduction to the theoretical and experimental
foundations of higher mental processes. The book
constructs a coherent picture of human cognition,
relating neural functions to mental processes,
perception to abstraction, representation to
meaning, and knowledge to skill.
  Blockchain for Distributed Systems Security
Sachin Shetty,Charles A. Kamhoua,Laurent L.
Njilla,2019-04-16 AN ESSENTIAL GUIDE TO USING
BLOCKCHAIN TO PROVIDE FLEXIBILITY, COST-SAVINGS,
AND SECURITY TO DATA MANAGEMENT, DATA ANALYSIS,
AND INFORMATION SHARING Blockchain for Distributed
Systems Security contains a description of the
properties that underpin the formal foundations of
Blockchain technologies and explores the practical
issues for deployment in cloud and Internet of
Things (IoT) platforms. The authors—noted experts
in the field—present security and privacy issues
that must be addressed for Blockchain technologies
to be adopted for civilian and military domains.
The book covers a range of topics including data
provenance in cloud storage, secure IoT models,
auditing architecture, and empirical validation of
permissioned Blockchain platforms. The book's
security and privacy analysis helps with an
understanding of the basics of Blockchain and it
explores the quantifying impact of the new attack
surfaces introduced by Blockchain technologies and
platforms. In addition, the book contains relevant
and current updates on the topic. This important
resource: Provides an overview of Blockchain-based
secure data management and storage for cloud and
IoT Covers cutting-edge research findings on
topics including invariant-based supply chain
protection, information sharing framework, and
trust worthy information federation Addresses
security and privacy concerns in Blockchain in key
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areas, such as preventing digital currency miners
from launching attacks against mining pools,
empirical analysis of the attack surface of
Blockchain, and more Written for researchers and
experts in computer science and engineering,
Blockchain for Distributed Systems Security
contains the most recent information and academic
research to provide an understanding of the
application of Blockchain technology.
  Textbook of Palliative Medicine and Supportive
Care Eduardo Bruera,Irene J. Higginson,Charles F.
von Gunten,Tatsuya Morita,2021-07-15 This new
edition provides the essential clinical guidance
both for those embarking upon a career in
palliative medicine and for those already
established in the field. A team of international
experts here distil what every practitioner needs
to know into a practical and reliable resource.
  Picoeconomics George Ainslie,1992-04-24 Dr.
Ainslie examines an elementary human paradox: that
we are endangered by our own wishes.
  The Singularity Is Near Ray Kurzweil,2005-09-22
“Startling in scope and bravado.” —Janet Maslin,
The New York Times “Artfully envisions a
breathtakingly better world.” —Los Angeles Times
“Elaborate, smart and persuasive.” —The Boston
Globe “A pleasure to read.” —The Wall Street
Journal One of CBS News’s Best Fall Books of 2005
• Among St Louis Post-Dispatch’s Best Nonfiction
Books of 2005 • One of Amazon.com’s Best Science
Books of 2005 A radical and optimistic view of the
future course of human development from the
bestselling author of How to Create a Mind and The
Singularity is Nearer who Bill Gates calls “the
best person I know at predicting the future of
artificial intelligence” For over three decades,
Ray Kurzweil has been one of the most respected
and provocative advocates of the role of
technology in our future. In his classic The Age
of Spiritual Machines, he argued that computers
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would soon rival the full range of human
intelligence at its best. Now he examines the next
step in this inexorable evolutionary process: the
union of human and machine, in which the knowledge
and skills embedded in our brains will be combined
with the vastly greater capacity, speed, and
knowledge-sharing ability of our creations.
  Navigating the Indian Cyberspace Maze Ashish
Chhibbar,2020-10-28 Cyberspace has turned out to
be one of the greatest discoveries of mankind.
Today, we have more than four-and-a-half billion
people connected to the internet and this number
is all set to increase dramatically as the next
generational Internet of Things (IoT) devices and
5G technology gets fully operational. India has
been at the forefront of this amazing digital
revolution and is a major stakeholder in the
global cyberspace ecosystem. As the world embarks
on embracing internet 2.0 characterised by 5G
high-speed wireless interconnect, generation of
vast quantities of data and domination of
transformational technologies of Artificial
Intelligence (AI), block chain and big data, India
has been presented with a unique opportunity to
leapfrog from a developing country to a developed
knowledge-based nation in a matter of years and
not decades. This book presents an exciting and
fascinating journey into the world of cyberspace
with focus on the impactful technologies of AI,
block chain and Big Data analysis, coupled with an
appraisal of the Indian cyberspace ecosystem. It
has been written especially for a policymaker in
order to provide a lucid overview of the
cyberspace domain in adequate detail.
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